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CITY OF CHINO HILLS TO PERFORM PARKING LOT MAINTENANCE  
AT VARIOUS CITY PARKS BEGINNING FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 23 

 
Chino Hills, CA – The City of Chino Hills will perform parking lot maintenance at various City 

parks beginning Friday, September 23 through the end of December. During this period, 

parking lots may be closed for up to three days at a time while contractors perform pavement 

rehabilitation work and repairs. City staff will place signage at each park in advance of the 

work to inform residents of upcoming parking lot closures. All parks and amenities will remain 

open while maintenance is being performed on the respective parking lot. All work will be 

performed during weekdays to minimize the impacts to residents who enjoy the parks on 

weekends. 

 

City parks that will undergo parking lot pavement rehabilitation in order of project schedule 

are as follows: 

 

• English Springs Park 

• Mystic Canyon Park 

• Hope for the Hills Park 

• Veterans Park 

• Hidden Hills Park 

• Oak Ridge Park 

• Rincon Park 

• Sunset Park 

• Altera Park 

• Butterfield Park 

• Grand Avenue Park 

 

The City has allocated up to $200,000 in funding received from the American Rescue Plan 

Act (ARPA) to complete the parking lot pavement rehabilitation projects and has contracted 

with Arrow Parking Lot Service to perform the work. For questions, please contact the Public 

Works Department at (909) 364-2800. 
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